POLICE EMERALD SOCIETY NEWSLETTER

OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD:    March 18, 2021   Fogarty’s, Bronxville       
PESW WEBSITE:     pesw.org   

PESW EMAIL:          pesw1968@gmail.com

March 1, 2021   
Happy St. Patrick’s Day Month!!!!! 
Here it is March 2021 a year later from when the bars and restaurants were closed down.  Progress is being made with the bars and restaurants but not with our St. Patrick’s Day parades.  Hopefully next year we can march again.

Several of our members will be in Lake George from March 12 to March 14 to celebrate a St. Patrick’s Day party at Duffy’s Irish Bar.  The party both inside and outside will take place on Saturday March 13th.  Mrs. Duffy the owner was kind of enough to extend an invitation to our society to take part in their celebration.  Most of us will be staying at the Marriott which is across the street from Duffy’s.  If you are interested in attending, book your room and let me know you are going.        

Congratulations to our very own society’s treasurer Mary Hansen on her retirement.  Her last day is Friday March 19th.  Walkout is at 3:00pm and then a gathering at the Elks Lodge in Yorktown at 5:00pm.  It would be nice to have large turnout out for her walkout.  Again congratulations Mary!!!!!!           
Our next PESW meeting is Thursday March 18th. at Fogarty’s in Bronxville.  If you have not paid your dues please do so.  We’re in the process of removing names off our membership roster.     

Stay Safe,

John Hynes

President  
914-424-3893 
